
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

Order Instituting Rulemaking to Integrate 
and Refine Procurement Policies and 
Consider Long-Term Procurement Plans

R. 12-03-014 
(Filed March 22,2012)

NOTICE OF GRANTING OF REQUEST FOR EX PARTE 
MEETING BY ALLIANCE FOR RETAIL ENERGY MARKETS 

AND DIRECT ACCESS CUSTOMER COALITION

Pursuant to Rule 8.3 of the Rules of Practice and Procedure of the California Public 

Utilities Commission (“Commission”), notice is hereby given that President Michael Peevey has 

granted the equal time request of the Alliance for Retail Energy Markets and the Direct Access 

Customer Coalition (“AReM/DACC”) for an individual ex parte meeting on February 4, 2014, at 

9:30 a.m., for approximately 30 minutes to discuss the Long-Term Procurement Plan proceeding. 

This meeting will take place at the California Public Utilities Commission, located at 505 Van 

Ness Avenue, San Francisco, California. The grant of this request was made today and 

AReM/DACC was directed by President Peevey’s office to file this notice today.

Rule 8.3 (c) (2) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure provides other 

parties a right to “individual meetings of a substantially equal period of time” with the above- 

mentioned decision maker. To request a copy of this notice, please contact Michelle Dangott, 

818.961.3003, or mdangott@energyattomey.com.

Respectfully submitted,

Daniel W. Douglass 
Douglass & Liddell

Attorneys for the
Alliance for Retail Energy Markets 
Direct Access Customer Coalition

January 31,2014
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